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From Don Steinke, Alliance for Community Engagement, volunteer

Dear Larisa and Jacqui,
Thanks for adding me to your distribution list.
My comment:

I support middle housing and am hoping to see our legislature push that
bill through.

I hope you can use SEPA as a guide for your policy making, in particular
the parts on air, energy, and transportation.
They are all connected to climate change.

Every project and policy should be screened with the following question:
Does this proposal increase ghg emissions?
If yes, then: How can the emissions be reduced to zero?

If I decided to listen in to your Feb 28 meeting, how would I find the Zoom
link?

Don Steinke
 

On Wed, Feb 22, 2023 at 1:37 PM Larisa Sidorov <Larisa.Sidorov@clark.wa.gov> wrote:

Hello,

 

For members of the public interested in staying updated on the Housing Options Study and
Action Plan implementation, the fourth meeting of the Technical Housing Code Forum
series on middle housing and smaller single family strategies is scheduled for Tuesday.,
Feb. 28 at 3 p.m. via Zoom.

 

These meetings are open to the public to observe. Written comments can be submitted to
staff at any time. All meetings will be recorded and posted online.
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For more details and information about the meeting or about this phase of the project, please
review the news release below or visit the project website at
www.clark.wa.gov/housingoptions.

 

Thank you,

 

Jacqui Kamp

 

 

Jacqui Kamp, AICP
Program Manager
COMMUNITY PLANNING

564.397.4913

               

 

 

 

From: Clark Co. WA Communications <info@flashalert.net> 
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 7:59 AM
To: Jacqui Kamp <Jacqui.Kamp@clark.wa.gov>
Subject: County to begin process of implementing Housing Options Study and Action Plan
Importance: High

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

COUNTY TO BEGIN PROCESS OF IMPLEMENTING
HOUSING OPTIONS STUDY AND ACTION PLAN

News Release from Clark Co. WA Communications
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Posted on FlashAlert: November 28th, 2022 7:58 AM

First meeting of Technical Housing Code Forum Series scheduled for Nov. 30

Vancouver, Wash. – On May 17, 2022, the Clark County Council approved the Housing
Options Study and Action Plan (HOSAP) and directed staff to begin working on
implementing strategies in the plan. The purpose of the plan is to encourage development of
housing that is affordable to a variety of household incomes through the removal of
regulatory barriers and/or implementation of other initiatives. 

County staff is working with consultants Steve Faust of 3J Consulting and Elizabeth Decker
with JET Planning (who worked on the HOSAP) to draft code related to strategy
implementation. 

The implementation process will include multiple public involvement steps to help clarify
code concepts from the strategies outlined in the HOSAP and garner feedback on proposed
code language to amend Clark County Title 40.

First steps include county staff hosting a Technical Housing Code Forum Series with
members of the HOSAP Project Advisory Group, Clark County Planning Commission, and
Development and Engineering  Advisory Board who have experience with Title 40 and/or
housing development regulations, to discuss and provide feedback on code concepts and
potential code language. The first of these discussions is scheduled for Nov. 30 at 3 pm and
are open to the public to observe. Written comments can be submitted to staff at any time.

Following the forum series, project staff will draft proposed code amendments for public
review and comment prior to the legislative process for adoption.

To stay updated on the implementation of the HOSAP, including the schedule of upcoming
meetings and information on how to participate and provide input, please visit the project
website at www.clark.wa.gov/housingoptions.

Contact Info:
Jacqui Kamp, Community Planning 
564.397.4913 
jacqui.kamp@clark.wa.gov
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